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SB 763 – Relating to pharmaceutical representative licensure 
Work Session Recommendations 

 
 
SB 763 establishes a regulatory program for pharmaceutical representatives and requires 
representatives to obtain a license from the Department of Consumer and Business 
Services (DCBS) if they engage in certain activities with a health care provider for 
compensation.  The measure directs DCBS to set application and renewal fees; establish 
qualification for licensure; specify duties for licensees and licensee applicants; establish 
continuing education requirements; and report to Legislative Assembly annually.  
 
This measure includes $912,143 in Other Funds limitation for DCBS to operate the new 
program. 
 
Recommended Changes 
 
LFO recommends adoption of the -3 amendment. 
 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that SB 763, as amended by the -3 amendment, to be moved to the Ways 
and Means Full Committee. 
 
 
Carriers 
 
Full Committee: ____________________________________ 
 
House Floor: ____________________________________ 
 
Senate Floor: ____________________________________ 
 


